
Information

Work on Rue Saint-Antoine Ouest
Winter break

Starting: December 16
Resuming: March 2022

Traffic ● During the winter break, all obstructions and parking restrictions will 
be lifted on Rue Saint-Antoine Ouest and at various intersections, 
between Avenue Atwater and Rue Rose-de-Lima. 

● Sidewalks will also be accessible.

Resumption of work ● We have been forced to extend the work due to constraints 
encountered during the project. Work will resume in March and end in 
early summer 2022.

● When work resumes, Rue Saint-Antoine will be obstructed on the 
south side, between Avenue Greene and Rue Rose-de-Lima. One 
westbound lane will be open. 

● Full weekend closures will also be required. 

● Notices will be distributed to inform you about obstructions and 
impacts before the work resumes and during construction. 

Work planned for 
2022

● Replacement of water mains and installation of valve chambers on 
the primary water supply system.
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To learn more about the Saint-Antoine Ouest project: visit the montreal.ca 
website and enter “Rue Saint-Antoine” in the search engine.

https://montreal.ca/articles/travaux-rue-saint-antoine-ouest-actualites-et-impacts-18166

